
 

 
High Commission of India 

Lilongwe (Malawi) 
***** 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Friends of Madhya Pradesh Conclave at Hotel Marriot, Indore 
from 3-4 January, 2018 

Government of Madhya Pradesh is organising “Friends of 
Madhya Pradesh Conclave” at Hotel Marriot, Indore from 3rd to 
4th January, 2018.  The aim of the conclave is to invite people of 

Indian origin, especially with roots from Madhya Pradesh and 
those who are interested in developing relationship with the state 
of Madhya Pradesh, to hold deliberations on the vision and the 
way forward for „Friends of MP‟ in order to fuel socio-economic 
growth in the State.  

The persons of Indian origin in Malawi who are interested in 
developing relationship with Madhya Pradesh in the fields of 
information, culture, science and technology, tourism etc. may 
get complete information/details of the conclave from the 
website: www.friendsofmp.com .  

Notification:  

http://friendsofmp.com/wp-

content/uploads/2017/11/Freinds%20Of%20MP%20Conclave%

20Brouchure.pdf 

 

********* 

Dated: 10/11/2017 
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